
 
Year 2 Trip – Cadbury World 

                                                       
24th January 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,   

To enhance our ‘Local History’ topic, where we are focusing on The Cadbury Family and how chocolate is made, we have 

organised an exciting trip to Cadbury World on Monday 30th March 2020. 

This visit will enable the children to learn about the above and how the Cadbury family locally developed the Cadbury brand. 

We have also booked in for an educational talk where the children will learn all about the Cadbury family.  

We will leave school straight after the register in the morning and aim to return before the end of the school day. The 

children will need to wear their s16chool uniform and a warm, waterproof coat as we may need to eat lunch outdoors. A 

free packed lunch will be provided by the school but your child must bring their own named water bottle. If your child has 

any dietary requirements, please speak to the class teacher. All of the above will need to be carried by the children all day as 

we walk around the factory so please send them to school with a suitable rucksack.  

In accordance with our Charging Policy, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £16.00 per pupil to cover entry, the 

educational talk, travel and insurance costs.   

Unfortunately, in some cases where there are insufficient contributions, we have to consider cancelling trips or events which 

we naturally try to avoid. Your contributions go a long way to helping us manage our school funds to ensure maximum value 

for every child, so thank you in anticipation of your ongoing financial support.  Please could we have payments by Monday 

9th March 2020. ParentPay is now the only payment method we use as a school and this also serves as your consent. If you 

have any difficulties with ParentPay please speak to the office. 

Consent includes: 

1. The Coppice Primary School has arranged suitable travel insurance for pupils taking part in off site visits. The policy 
covers personal accident, loss of personal possessions, medical expenses (overseas) and in certain circumstances contribution 
towards the cost to parents of visiting their children if they are detained in hospital away from home. 
 

2. The Coppice Primary School accepts no responsibility for accidents or injury to pupils or for loss of or damage to 
personal effects, unless caused by the negligence of the school or any member of its staff. 
 

3. Parents/guardians must provide staff with telephone numbers at which they can be contacted in case of emergency, in 
particular should urgent medical treatment be necessary. Parents who are willing to allow urgent medical or dental 
treatment to be given to their child when necessary should sign below.  

 

I agree that medical and dental treatment may be given to my son or daughter if necessary, including the administration of 
a general anaesthetic and to surgical operations in the case of an emergency, in accordance with the recommendation of a 
qualified medical practitioner. 

If you have any questions, please ask your child’s class teacher.  

Many thanks,  

Mrs Ashforth, Miss Allen and Miss Jones   

 


